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______________________________________________________________________________ Attached is a
copy of the Committee on Banking and Financial Services agenda for the 104th Congress.
The agenda indicates the areas in which the Committee and Subcommittees expect to
exercise oversight during the Congress. The plan does not preclude action in other areas.
Of interest to Institute members are the following issues: 1. Glass-Steagall Legislation 2.
Regulatory Burden 3. OCC Operating Subsidiary Regulations 4. Bank and Insurance
Activities 5. Regulatory Consolidation 6. Fair Trade in Financial Services 7. Federal Financial
Institutions Regulatory Agencies Oversight 8. Implementation of the Community
Development Banking Act 9. Sales practice issues related to uninsured investment products
10. Trade in Financial Services 11. Capital Markets 12. Derivatives 13. SEC/CFTC Merger 14.
Introductory Oversight hearings with agencies under the Committee’s jurisdiction 15.
Inspector Generals’ Reports or other investigative reports and hearings on reports requiring
further investigation or consideration 16. Agency Program Oversight - 2 - We will keep you
informed as developments occur in these areas. For additional information, please contact
the Legislative Affairs Department at (202) 326-5890. This memo can be found on FUNDS,
the Institute’s Fund User Network and Delivery System, under "Legislative Affairs;
Washington Update." Julie Domenick Senior Vice President Legislative Affairs Attachments
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